
From: Sinikka Green
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: 1007 Maufrais
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:18:47 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

I live at 1301 W. 10th, and I am FOR the renovation/addition at 1007 Maufrais. 

thank you
Sinikka Green

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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